
Reminder of your child’s arrival time at school  - pupils arriving at school after these times will be marked 
late on the register. 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3, Year 6 should arrive from 8:30 and be in school by 8.40am   

Year 2, Year 4, Year 5 should arrive from 8:45 and be in school by 8.55am 
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Autumn 3                                             9th October 2020                                                                                               Dear Parents 

Thank you to those parents and children who have had to 

isolate whilst being tested.  If your child shows any symptoms, 

tests are now more readily available. 

We would like to thank the Rotary Club for their very kind 

donation of reading books over the summer.  These have been 

shared around school and are a welcome addition to our 

reading/library resources.   

 

The Rotary Club have also made a donation of flower bulbs, 

which we hope to enjoy in the spring. 

The school photographs were sent out on Wednesday.    

We hope that you have seen the recent edition of the 

Wednesfield Magazine, we have made the front cover with 

our new Reception intake photograph. 

Miss Sharma 

COVID 19 - If you are planning a holiday, this will 

most likely be an unauthorised absence.  Please also 

consider that you may need to quarantine for 14 days 

on your return. 

If your child has symptoms: 

 Do not send them to school.  Let the school office 

know as soon as possible.  

 Arrange a test quickly. (We can support you with 

this if necessary.)  Tests are now more readily 

available. 

 All other household members isolate for 14 days or 

until a negative result is confirmed.  

 Please see letter dated 23rd September from the 

NHS about CoVID 19 symptoms on our website  

If you have symptoms: 

 Do not send children to school.  Let the school 

office know as soon as possible.  

 Arrange a test quickly. (We can support you with 

this if necessary.) 

Dates for your           

diary 

Please make a note of these  

Thursday 22.10.20 
Flu Nasal Spray administration by the school 

nurse. (Reception to Year 6 pupils)  

Friday 23.10.20 Break-up for Half-term 

Monday  02.11.20 Return to school 

Thursday 05.11.20 Bonfire Meal - orders required by 16.10.20 

Friday 18.12.20 Break-up for Christmas holiday 

Monday 04.01.20 Return to school 

Woode’s After School Club - Cancellations 

All cancellations should be made to the school office by 

2:00pm of the day your child is booked in for.  After 

this time the session will be charged for. 

Nasal Flu Immunisation Spray - Thursday 22.10.20 

All children from Reception to Year 6 have this week taken 

home a consent form and a booklet regarding the Nasal Flu  

Immunisation.  Could you please return the consent form, even 

if you do not want your child to receive the spray, to school as 

soon as possible.  

Returning forms or information to school - as we are trying to limit the 

number of adults/children using the school office reception area at any 

one time, could you please give your child any paperwork that needs to 

be returned to school.  Their class teacher will collect this each morning.  

Any other information may be shared verbally via a telephone call to the 

school office or in an email.  Thank you 

Nursery Place Registration - we are currently taking                

registrations for our nursery. 

Children can start nursery when they are 3 years old in either 

a morning or afternoon session, places are offered when we have availability. 

If you would like more information or to register your child, please telephone 

the school on 01902 558940 or email                                                

woodendprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

If you have previously registered your child and have moved house or have a 

new telephone number, please contact school to update your details. 




